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Ottawa, 23rd. June, 1906.

Dear Sir;-

I have to thank you for your communication

of 18th.instant relative to the engagement of Indians as

att 18y: ItM?ftftMftfot.

I am somewhat surprised to hear that there has

been nothing of the sort referred to at the Brandon Ex-

hibition for five years past, but theüssurance given

you that nothing of the kind will happen in the future

seems quite satisfactory,and the Department is greaterl

to you for the active interest you have taken on its

behe?r in the matter.

Yours truly

to ed idlyauch
Deputy Superintender

J.J.Colden, Esq..

Deputy Minister ofIgriculture,

Parliament Buildings,

„Vinnipeg“. Man.
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